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July 28, 2008

HUEY SURVEYING & LAND CONSULTING, INC.

18933  59TH Avenue N.E., Suite 115

Arlington,  Washington 98223

Office:  (360) 474-9945; Fax: (360) 435-7360; Email: sirvay2003@yahoo.com
Date: July 28, 2008

Mr. Mike Wolanek

Water Resource Planner

City of Arlington Water Department

RE: STORMWATER WETLAND SURVEY PROPOSAL

Dear Mr. Wolanek:

Thank you for giving our firm the opportunity of providing you with a proposal for the surveying on the preliminary site per you email solicitation of July 17, 2008.  I have referenced our proposal to your “Anticipated Project Tasks” outline as included in that email:

Tasks 1; 2a-f; 3 and 4--------------------------------------------------------------------------------$ 3100.00

Task 2g------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------$   450.00

Sum of all-inclusive survey:------------------------------------------------------------------------$ 3550.00

We would be able to begin work on this project within 1 week of the “go ahead.”  I expect the work would be completed within 3 weeks thereafter.

The methods I propose to accomplish this would be the use of our GPS Surveying unit using both static and real time kinematic data collection.  Along with these we would use the new state and county LIDAR technologies which provide ground elevations accurate to within 0.2’ on your site, on 6’ square grids-no matter the ground cover (trees, brush, etc.).  These will be checked and augmented with GPS and Robotic instrument ties to all features you request in your outline and may later need.

Since the City owns most of the property around the survey site, I anticipate the “staking” you requested includes the right-of-way corners along Highway 9 and 530 only.  Contour intervals of  1’ on a vertical datum of NAVD88 and a horizontal datum of  NAD83 or State Plane Coordinates, referenced to accurate ground distances in the middle of the site per GPS measurements onsite, will be easily met by the above methods and technologies.  We will place at least 3 benchmarks on the site and provide the city with digital point files as well as the files and prints as specified.


The only item I will need and not listed here is an up to date title report on the property including an accurate boundary description of the property and easements, etc. which may have a bearing on how the city desires to use the property.  You may already have this on hand so I have not included it in my proposal.  If one must be ordered, they generally cost under $300.

Again, thank you for considering our company.  I hope we may be of service to you.

Robert B. Huey, president

